From: ThHeE PrivatE SECRETARY
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WHITEHALL

LONDON SWIA 2A7Z

Roger Bone Esqg
Foreign and Commonwealth Office
Downing Street

LONDON 22 May 1984
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Mr Peter Barry, Minister for Foreign Affairs of the Irish
Republic, has approached us direct to say that he will be in
London to open a Fine Gael Information Centre on the evening of
24 May, and will be staying on until 25 May. He has asked if
H& might have lunch with Mr Prior on the second of these days.
Mr Prior concluded that it would be right to accept this
suggestion, and arrangements are being made accordingly.

Copies of this letter go to John Coles and Richard Hatfield.
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